
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  September 22, 2015 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Water Tank Drop-On Kits IFB-4108-15-NJ 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter 
described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Question 1: “On the specification I didn't see anything about supplying the 3" pipe for the 
Plumbing on the spray Nozzles?” 
Response: The manifold assy. for the front should include the plumbing to get it to the front 
of the truck. 
 

2. Question 2: “On Item 14, Does that mean you want two extra front spray heads with controls, 
Meaning one set for the truck and one extra set?” 
Response: The additional spray heads for the front are just to mean two for the front. Spray 
heads should consist of two (2), front one (1) RH side, one, (1) LH side and two rear spray 
heads for a total of six (6). 
 

3. Question 3: “Its not clear on how it is to be mounted to the truck” 
Response: Item 8, Section 3.2 of the “Original Solicitation” describes the truck mounting 
requirements. 
 

4. Question 4: “There is no PTO Specification.” 
Response: The truck PTO and pump are already installed on the truck and only the series 30 
motor coupled to the water pump is required.   
 

5. Question 5: “Is the Plumbing suppose to be all welded and assemble to the Tank, Except the 
front spay heads and pipe.” 
Response: All plumbing shall be attached to the tank except for the front spray bar manifold 
and piping. 
 

6. Question 6: “I also need to know the PTO RPM that the truck will be running at?” 
Response: See response on Question 4 of this Addendum 1. 
 



   

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Nicholas C Jones, Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado  
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